
Most Eduprize staff has their info on our
staff favorites list! Check out the list HERE
or scan QR code to see if there’s something

you would like to say thank you with! 

•Wish list items from their
newsletters 
•Get other parents to go in
on a joint gift
•Make a poster 
•Grab a drink, some flowers
or candy 
•Offer to volunteer

Ask a local business to
donate items, a gift
card or service. Have a
little something put
together to explain why
your chosen person
deserves it…like a letter
from your kiddo!

Appreciation Week

Did you know?

Want to help
include everyone?

Need other Ideas?
Have any fruit from your
fruit trees? Gift some with
a handmade thank you
card!

May
5th-9th

Not all staff get the same
thank you treats and that’s

ok, BUT you can help the PTO
treat all Gilbert staff +

teachers by signing up HERE
or scan code to donate items

to our appreciation week.
Thank you!

Thank you for your continued support & kindness this year. 
-Gilbert Eduprize PTO 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1YIkVzfLwkNlC1Ulzjjk_q1LXMVSVDmqHbwMrn4T9ecs/edit?usp=drivesdk
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0A4DAAA628A1FDC52-56205803-teacherstaff

